
 

Parents and Guardians; thank you for the opportunity to provide an on-ice experience for the future of 

anglers of our great state.  We strive to provide a fun and safe experience for your future angler, and 

hope to “GET EM HOOKED” for a lifetime of memories and valuable lessons.   

Here’s what to expect and what to do the date of your clinic! 

Be on time! Arrive at the designated Lake Access no later than 1:00 pm on the date of your clinic.  Any 

anglers that arrive after 1:15 pm will forfeit their day of fishing, so be on time!  

Dress For Winter: Your angler must be dressed appropriately for winter outdoor activities and should be 

prepared for the ever-changing Minnesota Winter weather.  Future Anglers of Minnesota may deny a 

child of fishing if not dressed appropriately.  Kids should have all of the following.   

o Winter Books 

o Snow Pants or Bibs 

o Winter Coat 

o Sweatshirt or warm under-layer 

o Winter Hat 

o Gloves  

o Hand and/or Footwarmers can be very helpful as well. 

Meet Your Volunteer at the Access at 1:00 pm: Each child will be assigned to a FAM volunteer, who will 

be taking your child fishing!  We will not have room for parents to join the volunteer and youth angler, 

but parents are welcome to join the Future Anglers of Minnesota Clinic Captains on the ice.  You may 

fish if you have a valid Minnesota Fishing License.  Driving a vehicle of any kind onto the lake will be 

prohibited barring any unforeseen circumstances or emergencies.  

Fishing will go until 3:00 pm:  Plan for your future angler to be busy until 3:00 pm!  In the event that 

weather is providing more challenges that we can handle, we will contact you via phone to have your 

angler picked up again at the designated lake access.    

Follow up! Once the fishing clinic is over ask your future angler about their experience and share that 

with us.  We would like to hear more about how we can further impact our youth and make a positive 

lasting impression in their lives.   

You can reach us here: futureanglersmn@gmail.com.  

Finally, visit us online at www.fa-mn.org for photos and updates!   
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